
Police release CCTV image of
man  following  Telfer  Subway
robbery

Police have released a CCTV image
of a man they wish to speak to as
part  of  an  ongoing  investigation
into  a  robbery  at  Telfer  Subway,
Edinburgh  which  occurred  around
5.30pm on Friday, 14 February, 2025
The man is white, aged between 18 and 26 years old, with a
medium build and wearing a navy-blue tracksuit.

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “If anyone can identify
the man then please do get in touch.”

Anyone with information is asked to contact Police Scotland
via  101,  quoting  incident  number  2667  of  14  February.
Alternatively, you can contact Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111
where anonymity can be maintained.
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